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Attachment

From: Streder, Melissa@DOT [mailto:melissa.streder@dot.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 4:20 PM ‘

To: Zorovich, John

Cc: Swanger, Bruce D@DOT

Subject: RE: Sierra Grande - SR 246 Access

Hi John,

Thank you for the opportunity to review the attached concept. Caltrans conceptually supports the
attached plan for the SR 246 Sierra Grande Recreational Project driveway. We look forward to
continued participation in review of this project as it pertains to the State Highway System during the
environmental review process.

Please note, if and when the proposed driveway improvement moves forward for a Caltrans
encroachment permit, the detailed engineering level schematics will be reviewed and the conditions
of approval and requirements for the permit will be issued at the sole discretion of the District 5
Encroachment Permits Office.

Please contact me if you have any additional questions.

Melissa Streder

Associate Transportation Planner
California Department of Transportation
(805) 549-3800

(Mon-Thurs)

Tuesday, July 05,2016 AOL: Rodriguezaicp
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